
From the Superintendent’s Desk                        April 2, 2016 

 
 

COMMUNITY ROOMS and MERCY HEATH MEDICAL CENTER 
When you are on campus through the spring season, I encourage you to pass by the bus garage to see 

what we have done with the space resources left available after the elementary school moved. Many of 

you may have already taken advantage of the Bath Community Rooms utilizing the space once inhabited 

by our elementary library and the immediately adjacent large classroom. We are currently moving 

activities that were once conducted in the school buildings. This move has alleviated logistical issues with 

building staff keeping track of who needed space and rearranging cleaning schedules. For the most part, 

this has been our community’s Boy Scout and Girl Scout club meetings.  The large community room has 

also been host to regional superintendent meetings and district level staff meetings. In the past, meetings 

involving more than 15 participants were held in building spaces where students were moved to make the 

space available. 

 

In their February regular meeting, the Board approved a rental agreement with Mercy Health Partners to 

place a medical center in one of the remaining two classrooms. This medical center is open to the public 

Monday, Thursday, and Friday. We hope this will be a benefit to our staff, parents, and community 

members for some of the more minor health issues and services that often are best delivered on a 

convenience basis. If the center sees the need, hours may be expanded in the future. 

 

COMMUNTY SURVEY 
You might have seen the news coverage of a newly formed group, the Northwest/West Central Ohio 

Public School Advocacy Network, of superintendents whose aim is to support and improve public 

education in our state. To that end, we have launched a survey that can be found at: 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/8F5K2W8 

 

If you have not yet taken the time to respond to this survey, please do so before April 25. We will be 

closing the survey at that time. The survey will take you about five minutes to complete and is designed 

to help the group understand our community’s feelings about our schools and certain public education 

challenges that exist today. We plan to use this information to guide our advocacy efforts in the future. 

 

WATER TESTS 
In light of recent concerns nationally over lead in the water at schools, we had our water tested in the 

middle school and high school. There was no detectable amount of lead in the water. The elementary was 

cleared during the occupancy process. 

 

EXTERIOR LIGHTING ENERGY EFFICIENCY PROJECT 
You will notice work being completed this summer replacing our exterior lighting with new, more 

efficient, LED lights. The Board approved this project in their March regular meeting. A study recently 

completed shows that this project will pay for itself within seven years. Once work begins, the project 

should proceed rather quickly and you will notice our lighting around the older buildings looking very 

similar to the quality of lighting at the new elementary. 

 

I hope you are all enjoying the periodic spring weather and I look forward to seeing you at our school and 

community events. Go Wildcats and Wildkittens!! 

  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dale E. Lewellen, Superintendent 
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Ohio Assessments  

AIR-American Institute for Research 

3rd Grade Language Arts Monday, April 18, 2016 

4th Grade Language Arts Tuesday, April 19, 2016 

5th Grade Language Arts Wednesday, April 20, 2016 

3rd Grade Math Monday, April 25, 2016 

4th Grade Math Tuesday, April 26, 2016 

5th Grade Math Wednesday, April 27, 2016 

4th Grade Social Studies Monday, May 02, 2016 

5th Grade Science Tuesday, May 03, 2016 
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FIFTH GRADE QUIZ BOWL  

Ten incredibly academically strong students from Bath’s fifth grade participated in the 

quiz bowl tournament sponsored by the Allen County Education Service Center. 

Students prepared for the games by researching a variety of topics such as geography, 

science, and art.  This was the students’ first experience at a quiz bowl tournament. 

They learned the procedures of the tournament, practiced the rules for the whiteboard 

and buzzer rounds as well as how to work as a team during hours of preparation.  Parents were supportive of the team 

at the games by cheering the team’s successes and encouraging students during tense tiebreakers and sudden death 

rounds. The season concluded with a pizza, pop and award party.  Bath Elementary was well represented by these fifth 

graders.  

 

JANET STEVENS AND SUSAN STEVENS CRUMMEL 

                     “Oink, Cluck, Baa, Moo, We Are Excited to Meet You” 

                       was the school wide theme of this year’s author-illustrator 

                       visit to Bath Elementary on Monday, April 4th. We are 

                       proud to present award winning Janet Stevens and Susan 

                       Stevens Crummel!  Janet and Susan have written many 

                       best-selling children’s books including Tops and 

                       Bottoms, Help Me, Mr. Mutt!, The Great Fuzz Frenzy,  

                       and Cook-a-Doodle-Doo. Susan is a former math teacher 

who taught for 31 years. She now enjoys her new career of being a children’s 

book author. Janet loved drawing as a child and decorated her walls, mirrors, and 

home with her sketches and work. Both sisters have a love of books and sharing 

them with children of all ages throughout the country. They are inspired by 

family, friends, and the students that read their books. Be sure to check out the 

Bath Elementary website (www.bathwildcats.org/es/) to view many of the 

special projects which students completed prior to their visit.  Bath Elementary 

has brought an author/illustrator to visit our school for the last 22 consecutive 

years – an accomplishment few schools in the nation could match.  The 

creativity of our students/staff have developed this annual tradition into a very 

educational and enjoyable program.  Original funding for this activity was 

secured by a Martha Holden Jennings grant written by retired art teacher Linda 

Lehman.  Yearly visits have been funded through proceeds from the Book Sale 

coordinated with the author/illustrator’s visit and participation in the Chief’s 

“Community Cash” program along with donations from the Bath P.T.S.. 

 

ELEMENTARY 

SUMMER HOURS 

Bath Elementary regular summer 

office hours will be from 7:00 

AM to 3:00 PM Monday 

through Friday.  During this time 

we will be sending final grade 

cards along with information 

about next school year in the 

mail.  The elementary office will 

be closed during the month of 

July.  The Elementary office will 

reopen on Monday, August 1.  If 

we can be of assistance to you 

during these dates, please do not 

hesitate to call our office at 419-

221-1837.  If for some reason, 

you would need assistance 

during the dates when the 

Elementary office is closed, or if 

you would move  

during this time, please  

call the administration  

office at 419-221-0807. 

 
Relay for Life 

Friday, May 20, 

2016. 

 PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 

A meeting will be held on 

Wednesday, June 1, 2016 at 8:00 

a.m. in the Elementary Building 

to review Federal Programs and 

plan implementations of flow-thru 

monies for the 2016-2017 SY. 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

moves on short and long jump ropes. In classes, students were 

also encouraged to consider the value of exercise and how it 

affects the heart and body in positive ways. Each class discussed 

creating habits that lead to heart health. The American Heart 

Association provided us with promotion forms asking for 

donations or sponsorships during this time as well.  In return for 

helping promote heart health, the Physical Education 

department receives 12 new jump ropes, resources and 

curriculum. The program was a terrific success!  Many children 

chose to honor loved ones and attain sponsorship for their 

jumping during class time.   
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“DON’T BUG ME... I’M READING!” 

The Title One Team at Bath Elementary is preparing for our annual Family Reading Night!  This year’s  

theme is “Don’t Bug Me... I’m Reading!”  Students and their families will participate in a fun filled  

variety of reading activities.  There will be snacks, crafts, games and prizes and most importantly FREE  

books and reading!  This opportunity allows students to share their reading skills with their parents.   

Mr. Renner will be sharing information and answering questions about the Third Grade Reading Guarantee.  

Family Reading Night will be held on Tuesday, April 12, 2016 from 6:00-7:30 in the Elementary building.  Invitations 

will be sent home with students in grades 1 through 3 who attend Title One Reading intervention. We look forward to 

sharing this evening with you!                                        -Title One Reading Team 

 

This year Bath Elementary will hold its 

second Spring Arts Festival on Friday, 

April 29th.  First, second, third, and 

fourth grade students will present 

musical performances throughout the 

evening and the elementary art classes 

will have their work on display.  New 

this year will be a Fazoli's dinner which 

will run from 5:00-7:00.  Tickets will 

go on sale for dinners on April 1st.  

Look for more information to come 

home with your students soon!   

                             -Mrs. Hartzler 

 

 

It’s that time of year again!  Spring brings a lot of fun activities, one of 

those being the Elementary Spring Arts Festival.   Last year we were 

unable to have an Art Festival due to moving mid-year into our new 

Elementary building.  We are excited to bring this event back, better than 

ever!   In the art room this year, the artists have been busy bees!   We’ve 

created 3-D sculptures of spiders and cupcakes as well as painted with 

bubbles and studied a number of artists.  We currently just finished 

learning about author- illustrators, Janet Stevens and Susan Stevens 

Crummel, who will be making a visit to Bath Elementary this spring.  This 

year’s festival will include art work from all of the students in grades 

Kindergarten through fourth grade.  We hope you are able to come out and 

be inspired by our young artists!  See you soon at this year’s Spring Arts 

Festival!                                                          -Mrs. Roush 

 

SPRING ARTS FESTIVAL 
 

DR. SEUSS’S BIRTHDAY!! 

During the first two weeks in March the Kindergarten classes celebrated Dr. Seuss’s 

birthday. Dr. Seuss was a pen name used by Theodore Seuss Geisel, a children’s book 

author and illustrator. During Dr. Seuss week each day consisted of a theme that 

focused on one or more books by Dr. Seuss. Throughout the weeks, students listened to 

the stories, completed fun activities that focused on rhyming words, and wrote and 

illustrated their own stories. This year the highlights were: 

   *Wacky Wednesday – The students wore crazy, wacky clothes to school. We read 

Wacky Wednesday and found all the silly things that Dr. Seuss drew in his illustrations. 

   *Pajama Day – The students wore pajamas to school. We graphed what we like to 

sleep with and read Dr. Seuss’s Sleep Book. 

   *Earth Day – The students wore green to school and learned about how to take care of 

the Earth. We talked about recycling and read The Lorax by Dr. Seuss. 

We ended the week by eating a green eggs and ham breakfast cooked by our cafeteria 

staff and switched classrooms to complete different learning activities that focused on 

the books we had read. A big thank to all the parents who helped their children dress 

accordingly! 

 

AMERICAN HEART 

ASSOCIATION 

Over the past several weeks 

students have been jumping 

in a variety of ways!  The 

Elementary Physical 

Education classes participated 

in the national program 

“Jump Rope for Heart”.  This 

is a program sponsored by the 

American Heart Association 

that promotes activity and 

heart/health awareness for 

kids. The American Heart 

Association provides funding 

for research in heart disease 

and stroke.  Students 

participated by attempting 

and learning new jump rope  

  

 



                       LEAP DAY 

 

On February 29th, the Middle School had a  

very successful Leap Day.  Students were  

exposed to a variety of activities including  

knitting hats, small engine repair, cheerleading,  

board games, music and many other teacher-led 

activities.  The day concluded with a student 

talent show and a staff / student basketball game. 

Staff and students had a great day.  Middle  

School guidance counselor Jeanna Davis put in  

a huge amount of time and effort scheduling all 

the middle school students into their desired  

activities.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

EIGHTH-GRADE RECOGNITION 
 

Students in the eighth grade who successfully 

meet the requirements to become freshman at 

Bath High School will be recognized on the 

last day of school.  The Eighth-Grade 

Recognition ceremony will take place on 

May 27 at 1:00 in the middle school gym.  

Parents are encouraged to attend the 

ceremony. 

 
 

BATH MIDDLE SCHOOL 

2016 TESTING 
Please do no schedule any appointments, vacations, etc. on these 

days.  Thank you in advance for making attendance a priority!  

 

Monday, April 18th 8th Grade English Language Arts 

Tuesday April 19th 7th Grade English Language Arts 

Wednesday, April 20th  6th Grade English Language Arts 

Monday April 25th 8th Grade Math 

Tuesday, April 26th 7th Grade Math 

Wednesday, April 27th 6th Grade Math 

Monday, May 2nd 8th Grade Science 

Tuesday, May 3rd 6th Grade Social Studies 

All tests will be divided into two 90-minute sessions 
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The Allen County Retired Teachers Association  

(ACRTA) provides grants to teachers in   

public schools in Allen County.  The grant program  

is open to any academic discipline, grade level, 

or building activity that meets the purposes of the school 

and the needs of the students.  Awards of $200 are given in April.  

Teachers will use their discretion to conduct the project/program 

anytime during the academic year as it fits their classroom curricular 

plan.  Sixth-Grade teacher Kendra Bassitt recently applied for and 

received an ACRTA grant.  The money was used to purchase Bouncy 

Bands for her classroom.  The Bouncy Bands purchased through this 

grant will affect around 140 students on a daily basis. The Bouncy 

Bands will provide students with a sensory object that is quiet, 

functional, and consistent.  These bands will not only have a positive 

impact on the education of students who are identified with ADD and 

ADHD but also the general population of students who are growing, 

changing, and learning along the way.  Congratulations to Ms. Bassitt 

on receiving the grant! 

 

CHANGES FOR THE 2016-2017 SCHOOL YEAR:  In an effort to better meet the needs of our students, we will 

be incorporating some scheduling changes for the 2016-2017 school year.  These changes will be in our exploratory 

classes, with no changes in the core classes of Reading, Math, Science, Social Studies and English.   

Grade 6:  Students in grade 6 will continue to have an entire year of Keyboarding/Technology as their exploratory 

class.  Grade 7:  Students in grade 7 will have one semester of Phys. Ed. and one semester of Art.  These students 

can receive high school credit for Art. Therefore, the grade students receive in Art will be reflected on their high 

school GPA.  Parents may elect to have their student take Art without it counting as high school credit by simply 

contacting the school. Grade 8:  Students in grade 8 will have one semester of Health and one semester of Phys. 

Ed.  As in the past, all 8th grade students will take Physical Education for high school credit.  Like 7th grade Art, 

Health class in the 8th grade will also be offered for high school credit.  Only incoming 8th graders who successfully 

pass the 7th grade and achieve a passing score on the 7th grade AIR test will be eligible to take Health for high school 

credit.  Any 8th grade student that did not successfully pass 7th grade or the 7th grade Reading AIR test will take 8th 

grade Health, but not for high school credit.  We feel these changes will help to expand our middle school offerings 

and better prepare our students for their transition to the high school.  If you have any questions or concerns about 

these changes, please contact the Bath Middle School. 

 



 

 

BATH PARENT TEACHER SOCIETY 

Our Mission: To provide educational assistance to Bath  

students, parents, teachers, and community, developed  

through conferences, committees, and projects.  Any  

Bath students, parents, teachers, or community  

organizations may request funds from Bath PTS, and  

many have, including: 

 

* National Honor Society      * Author/Illustrator Visits 

* Bath Junior Prom Committee    * Science Olympiad 

* Most High School Athletic Organizations  * Meals-til-Monday 

* Kindergarten Screening    * Dollars for Scholars 

* Kathy Wangler Scholarship    * Real Money/Real World 

* Quiz Bowl                 * Boy Scouts of America 

and many others ! 

 

You likely have seen us working very hard with all of you, our volunteers, in 

the Bath Den at the Allen County Fair and other places to raise money so that 

we can support such great and worthy causes.  What you might not know is 

that the decisions made by the Bath PTS are done so by an average of 10 

people, and sometimes less.  Our by-laws indicate that a group of 26 voting 

members should be at each PTS meeting to discuss and decide both the money 

making methods and money spending projects of the organization.  We meet 

on the second Monday of each month of the school year. You can find our 

meeting schedule posted on the school calendar (located on the school 

website), each lunch menu, our Facebook page, and many other places.  Each 

meeting begins at 7:00 p.m. and takes place at the Bath Schools Community 

Room located in the opposite end of the bus garage.  We look forward to 

seeing you soon! 
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GEOGRAPHY BEE 
Can you answer this question:   

                                              “Cavers can rappel into a cave filled with glowworms in an island country on the eastern 

                                               side of the Tasman Sea.  Name this country.” 

 

                                       The correct answer is New Zealand.  This question was one of many given during this year’s 

                          Geography Bee Finals at Bath Middle School in January.   The questions were difficult, but the 

students did an excellent job with their knowledge of U.S. and World Geography.   

 

Seventh-grade student Kaitlyn May, daughter of Tiffany May and Jeremy May, was the 1st place winner in the 2016 

Bath Middle School Geography Bee; 8th grader Zach Diller, son of Tony and Eva Diller, finished 2nd; and Natalie 

Crowe, daughter of Chris Crowe and Doug Crowe, finished 3rd in the Geography Bee.  Congratulations to all of the 

students that competed in the Geography Bee. 

 

SCIENCE FAIR 
 

Students in grades 6-8 participated in the middle school science fair  

on Saturday, February 20.  Each participant was evaluated using the  

following criteria: Knowledge Achieved, Effective Use of the  

Scientific Method, Originality & Creativity, and Clarity of  

Expression.  All students did an excellent job by going above and  

beyond the classroom expectations.  Those receiving a superior rating 

were: Chandler Clark, Payton Meffley, Kristina White, Grace Wood, and Charlie Schneider.  Payton, 

Kristina, Grace, and Charlie accepted invitations and represented Bath at the District Science Day on 

Saturday, March 19 at ONU.  Charlie and Kristina received superior ratings at Districts and will participate 

in the State Science Day in Columbus on May 14. 
 

RANDOM ACTS OF 

KINDNESS WEEK 
Thanks to Mrs. Mulholland, Bath 

Middle School students and staff 

recently participated in “Random 

Acts of Kindness” week. The 

students were encouraged to do 

one random act of kindness during 

the week of Feb 9th – 15th.  Signs 

were posted in hallways that 

encouraged kindness, students 

wrote their random act on a Post-

It note and attached it to a bulletin 

board, and book marks were 

handed out, all in an effort to 

promote kindness.  

 

Separately, students have noticed 

Post-It notes showing up on 

lockers, walls and doors.  Three 

years ago, Mrs. Wicker 

encouraged her students to write a 

positive, encouraging or 

inspirational message on a Post-It 

note.  Proudly, the tradition has 

carried on and those same 

students still return to the Middle 

School to write these encouraging 

notes for today’s students.  
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AIR TEST SCHEDULE 

 

Monday, April 18th English 9, College Prep English 9, English 10 & College Prep English 10 
Tuesday, April 19th Integrated Algebra I, Algebra I, Integrated Geometry & Geometry 
Wednesday, April 20th NO TESTING – NORMAL SCHEDULE 
Thursday, April 21st English 9, College Prep English 9, English 10 & College Prep English 10 
Friday, April 22nd Integrated Algebra I, Algebra I, Integrated Geometry & Geometry 
Monday, April 25th Physical Science & Biology 
Tuesday, April 26th American History 
Wednesday, April 27th NO TESTING – NORMAL SCHEDULE 
Thursday, April 28th Physical Science & Biology 
Friday, April 29th American History 
Monday, May 2nd Government and make-up tests – NORMAL SCHEDULE 

 
Students taking the above tests need to report to school by 8:15 a.m. the day of testing.  Students that are not taking tests 

need to be in the cafeteria by 10:12 a.m. Any student who will not be taking a test and is without their own transportation 

(such as those riding the school bus) will report to the cafeteria for study hall.  We will follow the special time schedule 

below on April 18, April 19, April 21, April 22, April 25, April 26, April 28 and April 29. 

 

8:15-10:12 – Testing  

10:15 -11:00 – Announcements, Channel One, Period 

11:04 -11:34 – Period 2 

11:38-12:08 – Period 3 

12:12-1:32 – Period 5 

12:12-12:39 – A Lunch 

12:37 - 1:04 – B Lunch 

1:02 - 1:32 – C Lunch 

1:36 - 2:07 – Period 4 

2:11- 2:41 – Period 6 

2:45 - 3:15 – Period 7 

 

   HIGH SCHOOL CHOIRS RECEIVE SUPERIOR  

                RATINGS AT OMEA CONTEST 

 
The Bath High School Chamber Chorale participated in  

the OMEA District III Large Group Adjudicated Event, held  

at Shawnee on March 12th.  The choir worked very hard in  

preparation for this event and was well rewarded.  Chamber Chorale 

performed as a Mixed Ensemble in Class “B”.  They  

received rating of Superior (I) from each of their  

4 judges.  Congratulations to the Chamber Chorale on  

a job well done!  

FREE PHYSICALS 

 
Once again, Orthopaedic Institute of Ohio (OIO) will 

be offering free athletic physicals to students on 

Monday May 2nd and Monday May 9th at OIO’s 

Lima location from 5:30 pm to 8 pm.  Students will 

be required to have both the consent for pre-

participation form and the OHSAA physical form 

completed and signed by a parent prior to arriving 

for the physical.  Students can pick up these forms at 

the Middle School and High School office, or they 

can be found on OIO’s website under “Services” / 

“Athletic Physicals.” Physicals are required for 

student athletes in grades 7-12 as well as any student 

requesting a work permit.   

2016-2017 SCHOOL 

YEAR  

 

Students may pick-up 

their schedules, laptops 

and pay school fees on 

Wednesday, August 17th, 

Thursday August 18th and 

Friday, August 19th from  

7:30 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. 

 

CLASS OF 2016 
 

Friday, May 20th – Last day for seniors 

Friday, May 27th – Senior Breakfast @ 8:00 a.m. (optional) 

Friday, May 27th – Graduation Practice @ 9:15 a.m. outside cafeteria doors   

             (Mandatory if you plan to participate in graduation)  

Saturday, May 28th - Ladies report to Family Consumer Science classroom by 9:15 

a.m. Gentlemen report to cafeteria by 9:15 a.m. Graduation will commence in the 

stadium (weather permitting) @ 10:00 a.m. 

 

SUMMER COLLEGE 

CREDIT PLUS 

TEXTBOOKS 

Please remember to return 

your textbook(s) by the 

deadlines set by the 

colleges/universities. 

 

EZpay SYSTEM 
The EZpay system allows you to pay your student’s fees and 

add money to their lunch account on-line using a credit or 

debit card. 

 

Please see the school website for more information and the 
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BATH CHOIRS’ 11TH 

ANNUAL DINNER THEATER 

“ABC’S OF SONG” 

 
This year’s show is Friday, May 6th at 

6:30pm and Saturday, May 7th at 

6:30pm in the High School 

Gymnasium.  Dinner will be catered 

by the Music Association and will 

include salad, entrée, dessert, and a 

beverage, all to be served to you by 

students during the performance.   

Tickets are $15 for reserved seating 

and $6 for bleacher seats.  Tickets 

will be on sale starting April 1st. 

Contact Mrs. Haselman for more 

information.  419-221-0366 ext. 2169 

 

BATH HIGH SCHOOL IS TOPS! 

 
Bath High School was once again honored by 

U.S. News and World Report as one of America’s  

Best High Schools.  Congratulations to our students,  

staff and community members! 

 

Bath High School Report Card 

Indicators Met = A 

Annual Measurable Objectives = A 

Four Year Graduation = A 

Five Year Graduation = B 

Performance Index = B 

 

LIMA NOON OPTIMIST  

YOUTH APPRECIATION WINNERS 

 
Each year, 30-40 local high school juniors and seniors in Allen County 

are recognized for showing strong leadership skills and for being 

fantastic role models for their peers.  They are nominated by school 

guidance counselors, youth organizations and community social service 

agencies.  Congratulations to Bath High School’s winners, Wyatt Stahl 

and Marcus Zwiebel, for being recognized for your achievements.   

 

 

Eleven students from Bath High School competed in the 2016 Science  

Olympiad competition held at Bowling Green State University on  

March 19.  The team finished 16 out of 22 teams and entered 16 

of the 23 of the events.  Top rankings included one 5th place finish and two  

6th place finishes.   Congratulations to our Olympiad Participants! 

 
 

 
 

 

SCIENCE OLYMPIAD 

Right:  Alexis Ball and Evan Barr receive congratulations from 

their judge at the Science Olympiad competition held on March 19.  

Their bridge finished 6th place out of 22 teams. 

 

BEST OF CLASS 2016 
 

Bath High School is proud to recognize Haley Adams, 

                             daughter of Steve and Chris Adams, Laken Ambrister, 

                             daughter of Josh and Sondra Ambrister, Andrew 

Ducker, son of Ed and Dianne Ducker, and Julia Evans, daughter of 

Robert and Linda Evans as Best of Class in 2016.  Best of Class recipients 

maintained a 4.0 GPA all four years of their High School careers.  

Congratulations!  We wish you much success in the next chapter of your 

lives.   

FRANKLIN B. WALTER 

SCHOLARSHIP 

 

This award encompasses 

academic achievement, 

leadership roles, work and 

volunteer roles as well as 

student honors.  The award is 

designed to honor only one 

senior from each of Ohio’s 88 

counties.  It is a distinct honor 

to be selected, as the selection 

criteria are rigorous.  This 

year’s scholarship was 

bestowed to our very own 

Julia Evans.  Congratulations 

Julia! 

 

 

             2016 ENGINEER FOR A DAY 
 

               On March 10th, the following students 

had the opportunity to be assigned to a practicing engineer for the 

morning.  They toured the engineer’s work environment and learned 

about engineering.   

 Aaron Dickrede Noah Young 

 Garrett Norton Bryce Hinegardner  
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TOBACCO FREE CAMPUS 

In response to a survey given last year relating to tobacco use and smoking on 
school grounds, the Bath Board of Education approved a new policy, 

designating the Bath Local School District campus as a tobacco free site 
including e-cigarettes and vaping.  This policy was put into place to provide a 
healthier environment for our children and community members.  While on 
school grounds, including the athletic fields across from the middle school 

and high school, smoking of any kind and chewing tobacco is now prohibited.  
We appreciate your support of this new policy. 

 
Ohio’s no-cost, career planning system offers comprehensive, career 

explorations tools, online training and resources specifically for students, 

teachers and school counselors.  OhioMeansJobs.com allows students to 

learn more about their career interests and in-demand jobs, build resumes, 

search for college and training programs, create a budget on future expenses, 

and develop meaningful academic and career plans for high school and 

beyond.  

BATH COMMUNITY ROOMS 
 

You may have noticed a new sign hanging 

on our bus garage building!  Bath 

Community Rooms were created this school 

year as a common place to hold regular 

meetings that had been taking place in one 

of our three school buildings, all in an effort 

to promote community.  You might better 

know them as the old elementary library and 

a second grade classroom.  Many of the Girl 

Scout and Boy Scout meetings are now 

housed there, as well as PTS meetings and 

Bath Parents Sports Club meetings.  We are 

pleased to provide this space to our 

community and only ask that in return, you 

leave these rooms better than you found 

them.  Please be courteous and pick up after 

your meeting and turn off all lights before 

leaving.  Let’s work together to keep this a 

place we will be able to use for years to 

come.    

  

 

 

 

 

Monday April 18th- Bath Parents Sports 

Club @ 8 p.m. 

Tuesday April 19th – P.T.S @ 7 p.m. 

Monday May 9th – P.T.S @ 7 p.m. 

Monday May 16th – Bath Parents Sports 

Club @ 8 p.m.  

 
*All meetings are held in Community Room #1 
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